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Melinda Reith - Head, Clara, Maria

From: "Tammy-l.ea Stewart" <tlstewartl@live.com>
Date: March-21-13 8:48 Pm
To: “Townships of HCM" <twpshem@xplornet.com>; "Doug Antler” <doug.antler@antlerslodge.ca>; "Bob Reid"

<robbiel 400@hotmail.com>; "Debbie Grills" <debbi.grills@gmail.com>; "Jim Gibson”
<hcmjimg@gmail.com>

Subject:  Reeves Report for Meeting

Good Evening all

My apologies, as I have just received notice that I am unlikely going to be available tomorrow for our meeting.

For the Reeves Report I have only 2 items

March 11, 2013

I met with Acting Inspector Smith, Sgt. Nancy Graves, Councillor Cathy Reiger, Whitewater Region, for an update
on the CPAC Committee status, proposed actions to revive committee and to receive stats for January and
February 2013. (will leave at office) Next meeting scheduled Tuesday, April 9, 2013.

March 21, 2013

Received telephone call from our MPP Mrs. Cheryl Gallant to notify me that the municipality was successful in
obtaining $25,000 from the New Horizons Grant for the kitchen upgrades. 1 relayed to Mrs. Gallant that I would

notify council at the March 22, 2013 councit meeting.

Again my apologies for not being there, if for some reason I wrap things up early, I will attempt to attend. Thank
you for your understanding.

Tammy

Reeve Tammy-Lea Stewart
United Townships of Head, Clara & Maria
Stonecliffe Ontario

22/03/2013




